Sent: Monday, 10 July 2023 6:45 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to proposed development at 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE,
Lot 1 DP 778492- No DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor, Councillors and planning committee,

Please consider my facts and reject the DA.

1. Traffic- Increasing due to heavy truck movements (approximately 120 trips/ day). This will badly impact local
roads as well as Church Street, Railway and Arthur Streets.

2. Trucks will be carrying waste added with unpleasant odours, impacting local residents, air quality and pollution.
3. Neighbourhood schools, child care centres and aged care centres will be directly affected.

4. Due to the increased number ( 350 ) of apartments @ Church Street, together with DA for the Organic Waste
Transfer station causing more deterioration of our local infrastructure.

Thanks.

Regards
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